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To:

Vicki Murray
SENR Exhibits

Subject: SB1530

Date:

Wednesday, February 5, 2020 9:02:10 AM

Friends:

I oppose SB 1530 for several reasons:

1.

2.

4.
5

6.
7.

This should not be introduced and reviewed during a short session. This does allow
enough time to review and ask questions.

This bill will exact a huge loss to our rural communities. | live in Douglas County. We
are a rural community so traveling to work, school or shopping means we have to drive
distances. Even though the bill has changed to allow certain zip codes to wait longer
until it is invoked, all it does is push off the immediate financial burdens to our
community. We will still see the trickle down effect as we receive goods and products
from areas that would be affected by this bill.

The price of fuel will increase dramatically which will negatively impact our
community.

It creates another government agency to control our lives.

. Gives multi-state, multi-national big businesses preferential treatment vs. small business

owners situated only in Oregon
Does not allow for public records requests
By invoking the emergency clause it cannot be put on the ballot for the voters to decide

SB 1530 is bad for Oregon!

Sincerely,

Victoria Murray

Roseburg, OR
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